
Over the coming term, Year 6 will be focusing on 
identifying issues/areas in spelling that need further 
teaching or more input. Therefore, there will not be 
an identical list sent home weekly for all classes.

Each class will have a different spelling pattern focus.

These will be shared with the children and they are 
expected to practise these at home in order to embed 
them.


